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Warrior News  

Something for your heart . . . from Godôs Word 

The Bible tells us to forgive one another just as God, for Christôs sake, has forgiven us (Ephesians 4:32). Jesus 

forgave those who nailed him to the cross. Corrie ten Boom forgave the guards who mocked her and killed 

her family at Ravensbruck. Louis Zamperini forgave his Japanese tormentors in World War II. Kim Phuc (the 

Vietnamese girl in the prize winning picture running naked because her clothes had been burned off) forgave 

the pilots who dropped napalm on her village. Sarah Collins Rudolph, who wears a prosthesis to this day and 

lost four friends as a child in 1963, forgave members of the KKK who bombed her church. These found super-

natural strength to give the hurt to God and let him meet out justice or mercy according to his infinite 

knowledge. If you are a believer, donôt fall into the trap of thinking you are the exception. In light of these 

heroes who have charted the course, and for Jesusô sake, let it go. 
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From Dr. McEntire  



Come to Chapel on Fridays  

Pre-K3 through 1st grade from 8:00 - 8:30 am  
2nd through 5th grade from 8:45 - 9:15 am  
High School from 10:30 - 11:10 am 
Middle School from 11:15 - 11:55 am 
 
This week Jerry Parmentier is bringing the  
message to all our Elementary students.  Pastor 
Melvin is bringing the message to Middle & High 
School students. 

Save the Date!  

We will be having a special chapel in remembrance 
of 9/11 .  More information coming soon.  

School Calendar  

Check out the last page of the newsletter and save 
important dates in your calendar.  

Dear Warrior Nation,  

Our chocolate  sales are going well but we HAVE 

to hit it hard now. We have 207 families at our 

school. We ordered 200 cases. We should easily 

accomplish our goal to get this out and sold by 

September 7 . PLEASE encourage your kids to 

sell, get a box to a business owner to put out, and 

get another case at drop off.  

This is the only fundraiser we actively depend on 

our families to help with.  

Thanks in advance for your efforts!!  

Finance Office Hours  

Monday - Friday 
7:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Septemberôs Lunch Menu 

September's lunch menu is ready! You can print one 

on your own at home or pick one up at the front 

office. Be sure to write your child's name on the 

menu and include payment for the days  

chosen/circled. Menus are due Wednesday,  

August 29th.  


